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ASPA UPDATE  
  

Plan Updates 
 
Keep an eye out as ASPA is adding a new Medicare Advantage Plan to our portfolio!  UPMC Health Plan out of 
Pittsburgh, PA has added to its Benefits Package an Extended Network Travel Benefit.  After researching the 
past couple years of claims data and surveying it’s enrollees, they have discovered that a large number of their 
population travel to Arizona for the winter.  They contacted us to supply them with a network to help cover 
their enrollees while here in Arizona. We will be sending out an Opt In form to everyone in the week. 
 
Arizona Complete Health Plan – Provider Information Forum 
 
11-11-19 10 AM – 1PM Westward Look Wyndham Grand Resort- 245 E Ina Rd.; Tucson 85704 
11/14/19 10 AM – 1PM Hilton Phoenix Airport- 2435 47th St.; Phoenix 85034 
11/21/19 10 AM-1PM Arizona Western College 2020 S Avenue 8E; Yuma 85365 Bldg. 3C Schoening  
                Conference Ctr. 
Use this Survey Monkey link to RSVP: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7FMCJXP  
Due to space limitations, there is a limit of 2 staff members per practice per forum. If your practice wishes to 
attend multiple forums, please submit one RSVP form per forum using the link above.  If you have any 
questions regarding the upcoming Provider Forums, please contact Arizona Complete Health’s Provider 
Engagement Department via email at:  AzCHProviderEngagement@azcompletehealth.com   
 

ASPA Connected Community News -  
 

ASPA Connected Community (ASPA CC) is excited to announce that for year 2018 we received shared savings 

from our Medicare Shared Saving Program contract!  Since ASPA CC is a small ACO, we are not millionaires, 

but as promised all practices who participated will receive a bonus check.  These will be delivered over the next 

few weeks to the PCP’s and Specialist who participated (contracted) in 2018. Keep up the good work and 

hopefully we will do even better for 2019. 

 

Ware also very excited to announce the formal partnership of ASPA CC and Wellvana, an organization created 

by Charlie Martin of Martin Ventures in Nashville.  This new partnership will allow real work to be done in the 

participating practices.  We have designed a Quality Incentive Program to educate and incentivize our MSSP 

providers for improved quality reporting and preventative care for our Medicare patients.  This program will 

provide real dollars, technology and resources to work in the ASPA CC practices.  If you are not currently part 

of ASPA CC and would like more information please contact the ASPA office 

 

Helping the Independent Provider Stay Independent 
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